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In Maths we have been
learning about the 2D

shapes, circles, triangles,
rectangles and squares. We

have been learning how
many sides and corners
they have. We have also

been learning about
positional language using

the words, on, under, in, out,
in front and behind.

This half term we have
been developing our
design skills. We have

been making shields for
St George. We have been
creating our own trains

using junk modelling and
sponge printing trains.

We have also been
developing our drawing
skills; looking carefully at
fruits and drawing them

using pencil crayons and
pastels. 

This half term we were
very lucky to recieve some
new equiment for outside.

The children have been
developing their gross

motor and balance skills,
walking across the

different heights. They are
also good for developing
their upper body strength
as they like to help carry
them when it is tidy time.

The children also use their
imaginations and like to
pretend they are on an

aeroplane or a train..

This half term we have been working on
developing all the children’s mark
making skills. The N1 children are

developing the skills to draw various
lines and shapes. The N2 children are

developing the ability to write their own
name. We have also begun teaching the
letter formation for the sounds we have

learnt in our phonics sessions. 

In our Jigsaw sessions this half term we
have been talking to the children about
relationships. The children have talked

about who is in their family. We have talked
about friendships and how we can be a

good friend to one another. We have also
talked about what the children can do if

someone is unkind to them.


